
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
July 16, 2015                                                                         
 
 
Greg Ramon 
CEO, Little Rock WW Utility- Adams Field 
11 Clearwater Drive 
Little Rock, AR 72204 
 
RE: NPDES Permit No.:  AR0021806, AFIN: 60-00409 
 NPDES Permit No.:  AR0040177, AFIN: 60-01021 
 NPDES Permit No.:  AR0050849, AFIN: 60-04200 
 
 
Dear Mr. Ramon: 
 
On July 2, 2015, a letter was sent to Little Rock Wastewater requesting additional 
information regarding Sanitary Sewer Overflows (SSOs).  On July 9, 2015, a response 
was received by the Department.   
 
The response has been reviewed and the Department has no comment at this time.  
Thank you for your submittal and your continued progress to achieve compliance with 
the requirements of CAO LIS 06-037. 
 
If we need further information concerning this matter, we will contact you.  Should you 
have any questions, feel free to contact me at 501-682-0630 or you may e-mail me at 
allen-daniel@adeq.state.ar.us. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 
Leslie Allen-Daniel 
Enforcement Analyst 
Water Division  
Enforcement Branch 
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